
 

 
In the name of Allah, the most gracious, the most merciful. 

Peace and blessing be upon you all, 

 

Excellencies, Distinguished Delegates, Participants, Ladies and Gentlemen 

 

On behalf of the University members, it is a great honor for me, to extend to you all, a very warm welcome 

to the 2nd International Conference of Technology, Science, and Administration – 2022 (2nd ICTSA – 

2022), and express my proudness that, Taiz University in collaboration with Sukhoi State Technical 

University of Gomel - Belarus is organizing and embracing this great second international event, and inviting 

eleven Yemeni universities of a high repute. I am also so pleased with this great collaborative academic work, 

which is a very great achievement in our institute's history. Despite all challenges Taiz University had and 

still facing duo to the war and siege, we were not able to thrive, but we are also trying to exchange knowledge 

with the world in the fields of engineering, science, administration, medicine and education. 

I believe that the 2nd ICTSA – 2022 will be a great chance for our university as well as other participating 

institutes to be heard of and to promote their rank among the international institutes. As a president for Taiz 

University, I have been striving for leading it towards success academically and as research institute. We 

realize that our efforts for the better world will make a bigger impact with more collaboration involving 

various concerned stakeholders. 

Last but not least, I would like to thank all the participants, organizers, and attendees who made this event 

happen. Also, I wish you all enjoying the conference program, having a fruitful experience and networking 

from the conference, as well as having a pleasant participation. 

 

 

Prof. Dr. Mohammed Mohammed Saeed Alshoaibi 

Rector of Taiz University 

Convener of ICTSA – 2021 
 

 

 

 


